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FRESHMAN & NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION

The Pottsville Area High School Guidance Department will conduct Freshman and New Student
Orientation in the high school auditorium. Students whose last names begin with A to L should

report on Thursday, August 15th at 6:30 p.m. Students whose last names begin with M to Z
should report on Wednesday, August 21* at 6:30 p.m.

Parents of all incoming students are encouraged to attend this program. If you have any
questions, please contact the Pottsville Area High School Guidance Office at 570-621-2964.



